
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Coming up next week Way to support at home 
Next week is half term so we wish you a wonderful 
holiday. The first week back we will be continuing our 
space learning. In phonics we will be continuing with 
our final set of phase three before we go into 
revision. In our maths we will focusing on sorting 
objects into groups. Later in the week we will be 
focusing on odd blocks and even tops. 

Reading five times a week at home to help develop 
fluency in reading. 
Practising the phonics sounds. This week personalised 
home learning will be sent home so please refer to the 
purple books to best support your child. 

Another learning packed week has gone by in Topaz class. The children have been busy learning 
more phase 3 sounds and learning about doubles. They have done some amazing learning!  On 
Friday of last week, we made bird feeders to help the birds survive the winter. 

As we have been exploring the world, we have had 
a focus on the birds in our local environment. We 
have made birdfeeders and have been busy bird 
watching making notes on all the different birds 
that have paid us a visit. We even saw a cheeky 
squirrel eating our feeders! 

Key dates coming up: 

- End of Term 3 – Friday 9th February  
- Start of Term 4 - Monday 19th February 

 

Topaz Newsletter – Friday 9th February 

During our maths, this week we have been looking 
at doubles. We have been using our STEM 
sentences to help us remember our doubles. 4 is 
made of 2 and 2, double 2 is 4. 

We have also been busy exploring space more 
through our role play. We have been learning 
about different space vehicles such as the mars 
rover and space shuttle. 


